
 
 

Do you want to be a Corgi Owner? Are you a Corgi Lover? 
Would you like to find out more about our fantastic breeds? 
 
The Welsh Corgi Club of Victoria is holding a Championship 
Show on Saturday, 11th June 2016. We would love it if you could 
come; entry is free and there is heaps of parking. 
 
This is a great opportunity to talk to other Corgi enthusiasts, Corgi 
owners, and Corgi breeders. Find out what it means to own a 
Corgi, and what a Corgi expects from you. 
 
We expect the show to run for around 2 hours, and dogs of both 
breeds, Welsh Corgi Cardigan and Welsh Corgi Pembroke, will be 
on show. Exhibitors, Club Members and Members of the Club 
Committee (and their dogs) will be present until at least 2pm 
 
The show is being held in conjunction with the Working Dog Club 
of Victoria Championship Show.  
 
The show starts at 10am and will be held at the State Dog Centre 
(KCC Park), 655 Westernport Hwy, Skye 3977 (Melways 128 J12 / 
https://goo.gl/maps/sz36WcvvXgD2) 
 


